
Lantern Making   

Workshop 
 

FREE & Open to Everyone in the Community!                                                                     

Facilitated by Joanne, Artist  

For more information or to reserve a space, Call BQWCHC at                                     
613-965-0698 and press 0 for Reception                                                                                        

Please Note: This program is being offered with appropriate safety precautions                                               
due to COVID-19. Group programs may be cancelled with short notice due to COVID-19. 

Join us IN-PERSON to create lanterns   

using natural materials.  We will be      

using reeds and branches to create the 

frame and covering it with handmade 

paper.  This workshop is funded by the 

Ontario Arts Council. 

Like us on Facebook! Follow us on Instagram! 

Website: www.bqwchc.com 

 

Wednesday November 30, 2022 from  

1:00—4:00 pm      
 

QW Site, 69 Catherine Street          

 

WHEN:                                                                                                              
 

 

WHERE:                                                                                                                 

Limited space for each workshop.  So everyone must reserve 

a space to attend.  Supplies are provided.                                                 


